
 

 

 

AM/LL 15.02.17 

Year 6 Houses of Parliament Trip 24/03/17 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that we have secured another visit to the Houses of 

Parliament in London for Year 6 on 24th March 2017. 

During this visit, the children will be taken on a guided tour of the Houses of Parliament 

led by members of the Houses of Parliament Education Service, followed by a 

workshop, working in two groups, accompanied by Mrs Mayall, Mr Green, Mrs Halls 

and Mrs Holley.  

It was a very informative visit last year, and we were lucky enough to walk into the 

House of Lords chamber as well as the House of Commons, Westminster Hall and the 

central lobby, to see Parliament on a working day. 

The timeslot we have been allocated for our tour is 11.30am, so the coach will be 

leaving school at 8.00am promptly. We anticipate that we will be back at school at 

5.00pm but will inform you by text if the coach is delayed.  

The cost for this trip is £12.00 per child which covers the cost of our coach travel. This 

is a voluntary contribution. We will be travelling with Laguna Coaches.  

If we do not receive enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this 

visit.  We receive funding for any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for 

these pupils will be paid for from this funding. 

School uniform is required for this trip. Please provide your child with a packed 

lunch with plenty to drink and some healthy snacks to keep them going throughout 

the day, but not sweets for the coach!  Children will not need money, phones or 

cameras. 

I appreciate it is an early start and a later return but I am sure you will agree it is a 

fantastic opportunity for our children to visit such an important British establishment. 

Thank you for your continued support. We will have space for only a few parent 

helpers, so if you are very keen, then please let the office know, and we’ll get back to 

you. 

Please return the slip to the School Office by Friday 3rd March. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Mayall, Year 5/6 Phase Leader 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Houses of Parliament Trip 24/03/17 

 

Please return to the School Office by Friday 3rd March 

 

Name ………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip 

 
I enclose £12.00 

 

Medical Information: 

Any updated/additional medical information  

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Help: 

 

I am available to help.  Parent Name ………………………………………….. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………… Date ……………………………. 

 

 

 

 


